
From: Scott McGuire [mailto:McGuireS@wcsd1.org]  

Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 8:26 AM 
To: THunt@westongov.com 

Subject: Spear Ranch rental 

 

Hi, 

 

My name is Scott McGuire, I work for the school district in Newcastle.  My family and I have lived in 

Custer SD for the past 5 years and I have driven to work from there.  We sold our place in Custer to 

move to Newcastle but we are not able to find a place to live or rent.  Ideally we would like to live in the 

country, my wife Dawn and I have 3 children age 13, 8, and 5 and a small house dog.  What can you tell 

me about your Spear Ranch Houses?  Would you be interested in renting a house to us during the school 

year?  We may be able to help work on the ranch if you need somebody.  Also, do you know of any land 

that we could buy to build a house on (between 10-40 acres)?  Please let me know either way.  We may 

be out of town over the Easter weekend. 

 

 

Scott McGuire, Ed.S., NCSPScott McGuire, Ed.S., NCSPScott McGuire, Ed.S., NCSPScott McGuire, Ed.S., NCSP 

School Psychologist 

Weston County School District #1 

(307) 746-2746 

 


